Glendale High School (AZ) Class of 1973 — 50 Year Reunion

Cardinals we are flying back to the 1970’s so break out your High School outfits. Concert T-shirts,
smock tops, bell bottoms, granny dresses, letter sweaters, pom-poms, any and all GHS apparel.

There will be music, dancing, photos, fun events and prizes so stay tuned for more to come.
Date: Saturday, October 21, 2023
Location: The Doubletree Suites by Hilton - 320 N. 44th Street, Phoenix, AZ 85008

Time: Doors open at 5:00pm with snacks and a cash bar in the hotel atrium. At 6:00pm there will

be a 3-course buffet meal served for all meat lovers and vegetarians. Dessert, iced tea, coffee and

water are included with the meal. Soda and alcoholic beverages will be available at the cash bar.

Ticket Information: We have an obligation to make payments to The Doubletree on a schedule.

The first payment has been made with 3 more payments coming due. Buying your ticket(s) as early
as possible will enable us to keep our commitment to the venue. In the event of a pandemic, etc.,
The Doubletree has assured us contractually that the event will be rescheduled in the future at no

additional cost.

$83.00/ticket if paid by 07/21/23
$85.00/ticket if paid by 08/21/23
$90.00/ticket if paid by 09/21/23

An account has been setup for ticket purchases through ZELLE. The email address for paying by
ZELLE is ghsclassof73reunion@gmail.com. You can also pay through VENMO. In order to keep track

of who has purchased ticket(s) and so name tags can be created please add your “Full Name” and

“Maiden Name” (if applicable) and your “Guests Name” in the comments section of your payment.

» Send an email to Debra Taylor at arizkid@sbcglobal.net letting her know who you are

& that you have purchased your ticket(s) so she can add you to the attendee sheet.
> Direct all ticket payment questions to Laurie (Levake) Faulconbridge at
Laurief13870@gmail.com.

To reserve a room at The Doubletree Hilton call 602-225-0500. The hotel can be found on the web

at The Doubletree Hilton Suites near Phoenix Sky Harbor International Airport.

> |If you would like to volunteer in the ongoing planning of the reunion or have any
further questions please contact Cindy (Wimer) Zielinski at angelkrayzee@yahoo.com.

We are looking forward to seeing everyonel!!



